
 

 

15th October 2024 
 
Dear Parents / Carers  
 

Bollywood and Bhangra Workshop 
 
We have arranged for our EYFS children to take part in a Bollywood and Bhangra Workshop at 
school on Wednesday 6th November 2024 to tie in with our ‘Celebration’ topic. 

 
Bhangra dancing, will be a celebration of Diwali and looking at the cultural dance and music of 
Bhangra. We will perform a dance and enjoy a range of related activities. 
 
Children do not need to dress up on this day and again it is for the children only, no parents. 
 
The workshop will include: 
 
• An explanation of the history and heritage of Indian dance 
• Learning a fun, dynamic Bollywood dance routine 
• Listening to lively, upbeat music 
• A costume demonstration 
• Lots of fun and learning about another culture through dance 
• Learning basic Indian greetings and phrases 
 
 
We are asking for a contribution of £2.02 towards the cost of the workshop.  Please refer to our 
Charging Policy for further details.  Please log onto your child’s ParentPay account to enable you 
to make payment for this activity and to give your consent by Friday 1st November 2024.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Ms S M Collins 
School Business Director 
Executive Head Teacher’s PA 

 


